
   Newsletter 
20th May 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Yesterday, we enjoyed a visit from the Association for Physical Education to assess our     
renewal application for the national ‘High Quality PE Award’. This is a really prestigious 
award with considerable external scrutiny. The assessor interviewed children and staff and 
saw a wide range of PE and sport going on in the school and left feeling really positive about 
what he had seen. It was a particular highlight to see how enthusiastically the children spoke 
about PE in school. Well done to Seth (Year 4), Claire (Year 6), Josh (Year 6), Sophie (Year 4), 
Sydney (Year 5), Scarlett (Reception) and Hal (Year 3) and of course Mrs Davies and Mrs 
House for leading the application.   

Next week, in an addition to the diary, we will be holding a special day to mark the Queen’s 
Jubilee. We will hold this on Friday May 27th (last day of half-term). The children are invited 
to come to school wearing ‘red, white and blue’ or royal theme. Weather permitting, we 
plan to have packed lunches and hot dinners (in take-away boxes) outside and in the      
afternoon have a whole school arts and crafts activity with a royal theme, followed by a mini 
‘tea-party’ for the children. We will not be collecting any money for this day– its purely     
intended as enjoyment for the children and of course to mark the event. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you all for the really generous gifts and    
donations for Mrs Austin’s final day. She has been 
an amazing support for all of us at  the school for 
over a decade. I know that we will all miss her and 
also that we wish her all the very best for the    
future. I’m sure she will also keep in touch with the 
school!  
 
I am also very pleased to say that Mrs Dickerson 
will be supporting us in the school office from  
Monday.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Celebration in school– Friday May 27th  

 
Red/white/blue or royal non uniform 

 
No donation required. 

 
 



Knowledge Organiser Quizzes 
 
This half-term’s quizzes can be found at: 
 
Snowy Owls– Blue Planet 
https://forms.gle/Lq8uL8rK5aHUdkGd8 
 
Barn Owls– Henry VIII 
https://forms.gle/nhrE8AWjRu1U29RL8 
 
Eagle Owls- Ancient Greece 
https://forms.gle/ZWV926faeqhUnmgp6 

 
 

Donations Please? 
 
Over the next few weeks, Eagle Owls will be creating some   
tie-dye T-shirts with fabric paint. 
 
To support with this, we would be very grateful to receive: 
 
Unwanted old white bed sheets (to practise on) 
Large shirts (to use as painting aprons) 

Owlets in the allotment, planting broad beans. 

 

Summer Fair– coming soon! 
 
Saturday June 18th 11a.m-3p.m 
 
 



This week:    

 
Owlets 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Maasai Necklaces 

 
  Barn 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Magic Box Poems 

 
Snowy 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Division 
 

 
 Eagle 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

T-shirt designs 

Next week:    

 
Owlets 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Reading longer words 

 
Working in the allotment 

 
Jubilee preparations 

 
Barn 

 

 
Performance Poetry 

 
Position and direction 

 
Water cycle 

 
Comic e-books 

 
Snowy 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Information writing 

 
Fractions– quarters 

 
Adaptations 

 
The Titanic 

 
Painting clay models 

 
Eagle 

 
 
 

 
Fiction writing 

 
Swimming at Dereham   

Leisure 
 

Classification 
 

Dance Showcase 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 

Alex Pritchard 
Headteacher 

Birthdays this week  
 
 

Indi (9) 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Tues 24th May - Netball development league - Match 
day 2 (3:30 - 5:30) 
Wed 25th May - Year 5/6 cricket 
Fri 27th May - Special day to mark the Queen’s jubilee 
Fri 27th May - Film Club - The Croods (U) 5p.m pick 
up 

 
June Half-term 

30th May - 3rd June 2022 
 

Tues 7th June - Eagle Owls ‘Bake Off’ 
Tues 7th June - Netball development league - Match 
day 3 (3:30 - 5:30) 
Wed 8th June - Sports Day 
Monday 13th June - Eagle Owls Norfolk Broads 
River Trip 
Wed 15th June - Eagle Owls Dance Showcase 
Fri 15th July - Eagle Owls leavers event 
Saturday 18th June - School Fair 
Monday 20th , Tuesday 21st June  & Wednesday 
22nd June -Year 6 Bikeability 
Thurs 23rd June - School photos 
Wed 29th June - Year 6 transition day to Hethersett 
Academy 
Thurs 30th June - Year 6 transition day to Hethersett 
Academy 
Fri 1st July - Year 5 Young Leader training 
Fri 15th July - Eagle Owls leavers event 
Wed 20th July - Leavers performance 6—7:30p.m at 
Hethersett Village Hall - 

 
Summer holidays commence 

25th July 2022 
 

 
Last week’s attendance was 93.99% 

 
  No year group achieved 100% attendance 

 
Attendance year to date is 93.55 % 

 

 
 

 

 

Owlets:  

Paisley (R), Elsie (R)  

Snowy:  

Year 2– SATS 

Barn:  

William (3), Indi (4), Ellie (3), Oliver (3),  

Thomas (3) 

Eagle:  

Clem (6), Josh (5), Sydney (5) 


















